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Attached for your review is a draft letter in response to the Department of Labor’'s Request
for Information (RFI) on the automatic rollover provision enacted by EGTRRA. Please review
the draft and provide me with any comments or suggestions. Member feedback would be
particularly helpful with regard to the questions/language in brackets in the draft letter. |
can be reached by e-mail at tkim@ici.org or by phone at 202/326-5837. In addition, a
conference call has been scheduled for Wednesday, March 5 at 1:00 pm EST to discuss the
draft letter and the Department’s RFI. If you would like to participate in this call, please
complete the attached response form and fax it to Brenda Turner (at 202/326-5841) by
Tuesday, March 4th, or alternatively, provide a response by email to bturner@ici.org. To
participate in the call, dial 1-888-381-5772 and ask for the ICI call, passcode “automatic
rollovers,” with the undersigned as moderator. Thomas T. Kim Associate Counsel
Attachment (in .pdf format)

Copyright © by the Investment Company Institute. All rights reserved. Information may be
abridged and therefore incomplete. Communications from the Institute do not constitute, and
should not be considered a substitute for, legal advice.



